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Easter Party
By: Morgan Smetyukh
The Oaks’ wonderful social committee has planned an Easter Party on March 31st from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM. Children of all ages are welcome to come and join in on the fun. There is no charge for attending or for any of the fun activities! They will be set up in the clubhouse and outside near the basketball court, assuming the weather cooperates. 

There will be many activities available for the kids according to their age group, such as:
· Easter Egg Hunt

· Egg Decorating

· Assorted Games

· Portraits with the Easter Bunny

· Bounce House

· Hot Dogs, Chips and Punch will be served.

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer to help out please call Patsy @274-4871 or Toni @ 274-4873. Donations are appreciated as this party is being funded by the Garage Sale Fundraiser held on March 10th and 11th.
Daylight Savings Time Begins 03/11/12

Don’t forget to set your clocks ahead by one hour on Saturday the 10th before you go to bed.*


Newsletter Committee Wanted
By: Morgan Smetyukh
Do you have a knack at journalism? Or perhaps have a creative mind just waiting for a voice? Would you like to become more involved in your community? Well, your opportunity is finally here!

We would like to start a Newsletter Committee to produce the monthly Newsletters for The Oaks. You must be a resident or homeowner to participate. The reason for the proposed change is to have a more diverse newsletter with the most relevant information for the people of the Association. Who better knows what is important to you, then you and your peers? 
If you are interested in volunteering or would like more information, please contact Terri Bailey, Park Administrator, @ 274-6056. *
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Volunteers Needed!!!

The social committee is putting together a garage sale/fundraiser on March 10th and 11th and would greatly appreciate anyone who could donate their time to help make it a success. For more information please call Patsy Johnson @ 274-4871. More information on the garage sale can be found on pg. 2.*
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Next Regular Board Meeting


March 13, 2012


7 – 9 p.m.








